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         6th December 2019 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Each year our school relies upon holding fundraisers to help pay for 

the many excellent educational opportunities we offer to the 

students. This year, one of our goals is to raise money for school 

sports. We will do this by asking each student to walk, run, hop or 

skip for 2 miles as part of our Laps to Lapland fundraiser which will 

take place on Friday 13th December 2019. Children can come to 

school in their favourite sports clothes for a donation of £1. 

 

Once the children complete this we will have travelled enough miles 

to reach Lapland! Please share the sponsorship form with friends and 

family to raise as much money as possible, and return to school no 

later than Friday 20th December 2019.  

 

We are also going to be hosting a beat the goalie competition after 

school where your child will have the opportunity to try and score 

past one of their favourite teachers for only 50p! 

 

I’m looking forward to working with you and your child during the 

fundraising day. Thank you for your support! 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Butcher 

PE Coordinator 

  
  


